
EDUCATIONAL OPPORTUNITIES FOR SCHOOL BOARD 
CANDIDATES & NEW BOARD MEMBERS

SCHOOL BOARD CANDIDATE WEBINAR SERIES (ONLINE)
We are offering a complimentary Zoom webinar series for candidates to get up-to-speed on all 
elections-related topics. While we recommend that candidates attend all four, the first webinar on 
Aug. 17 is an essential first step for any individual interested in running for the board. Each webinar 
will be recorded and made available on IASB’s website within 48 hours.

• Aug. 17: Running for the School Board 101: Essential Tips for School Board Candidates,
Noon–1 p.m.

• Aug. 31: Legal & Ethical Campaigns for the School Board, Noon–1 p.m.

• Sept. 21: Student Learning: Do Boards Really Make a Difference?, Noon–1 p.m.

• Oct. 19: The Building Blocks of Effective Relationships with Your Legislators, Noon–1 p.m.




